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Wednesday 22nd January 2025 
 

Cinema Attendance Reward 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We believe that good attendance is crucial to children attaining well, making good progress and 
reaching their full potential. Each week, the attendance trophy is awarded to the class with the best 
attendance.  
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child’s class achieved the highest attendance for the Autumn 
term and therefore, as a celebration of this, they will be visiting Odeon Lea Valley cinema to watch 
‘Mufasa – Lion King’. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:                 Wednesday 29th January 2025 
 
Place:             Odeon Lea Valley cinema  
 
Time:              9:30am – 12pm  
 
Cost:                 The school will be subsidising this trip 
 
Travel:              Walking 
 
The children will be eating lunch in the cinema. The school will provide a packed lunch and bottle of 
water (your child’s class teacher will ask your child which lunch option they would like beforehand), 
but if your child wishes, they can also bring some light snacks. Please bear in mind that we are a no 
nut and no fish school, and the children should not bring cans, sweets or chocolate. This should be 
carried in a small rucksack/bag with their name on it.   
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this visit.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

Nicky Ross  
Headteacher Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 
 


